
  

1 
 

OFFICIAL - SENSITIVE 

 
  

 
Dear Sirs 
 
A66 Northern Trans-Pennine Project 
Response to Deadline 9 
 
Thank you for the letter dated 8 November.  
 
Side Agreements 
We understand the side agreements refereed to have been completed and copied should now be 
lodged with the examination / Secretary of State.  
 
Amendments to Articles 53 and 54 of the Draft DCO 
The North Yorkshire Council supports the response made by Westmorland and Furness Council on 
this topic in their letter dated 29 November 2023.  
 
  
Yours faithfully 
 
Michael Reynolds 
Senor Policy Officer (Infrastructure) 

The Planning Inspectorate 
By Email 
A66Dualling@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 

 
 
Our Ref: Michael Reynolds 
Your Ref: A66D-APF057 

 

 
   

Date: 29 November 2023 

Michael Reynolds 
Business and Environmental Services 
East Block 
County Hall 
Racecourse Lane 
Northallerton 
DL7 8AD 
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